
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/18/2012 6:44:35 PM

'Bruno, Kenneth' (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); 'patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov)
Garber. Stephen (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=SLGO): 

Redacted

To:

RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Data Response to CPUC l 64/Index 1986 Q.4 Supplemental

Patrick and Kenneth,

Due to the size of the attachments, we are unable to send you the attachments of this response. Your 
mail boxes were full. This response in regards to PG&E's patrolling standards and procedures since 
January 2000 to the present.

We will provide the response along with the attachments via a CD and will deliver to vpur office 
tomorrow morning 1/19. If you have any questions, please call me at Redacted

Thank you,

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted

From:l Redacted_____
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 6:22 PM
To: 'patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov' _______
Cc: 'kab@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'SanBrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov'; Garber, Stephen (Law);|Redacted 
Subject: PG&E Data Response to CPUC_164/Index 1986 Q.4 Supplemental (Email 1 of 2)

Mr. Berdge,

Per your request from Steve Garber of PG&E, attached is PG&E’s supplemental data
response to CPUC_164/lndex 1986 Q.Q4. If vou have any questions please contact Steve

RedactedGarber (415.973.8003) or

Due to the size of the files I will send the attachments in 2 separate emails.

SB GT&S 0037713

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov


Thank you,

Redacted Case Coordinator | PG&E | 77 Beale St.| San Francisco, CA |

From: Berdge, Patrick S. fmailto:patrick.berdqe@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 8:44 AM 
To: Garber, Stephen (Law)
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth
Subject: Data Response re gas transmission pipeline Class Location

In the above Data Request & Response, PG&E did not provide sufficient information. 
Staff needs PG&E's patrolling procedures back to January, 2000, or as far back as you 
have the records. Staff informs me that PG&E did its last class review (before the 
Willbros review in 2010-2011) in 2004. Please contact me at your convenience if you 
have any questions. Also, please give me your response at your earliest reasonable 
opportunity. Thank you.

PATRICK S. BERDGE

Staff Counsel

(415) 703-1519

California Pub. Utilities Commn.

505 Van Ness Ave., Rm. 4300-G

San Francisco, CA 94102

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
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This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete this 
message from all computers and notify us immediately by return e-mail and/or phone (415) 703-1931. Thank you.
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